Notes from the TC-HFAS meeting 2009-05-08 in Munich.

Attendance

Ellen Haas

Jorg Loviscach

Jeremy Cooperstock

Soren H. Nielsen (writing these notes)

Workshops/Tutorials

For the upcoming New York Convention (127) a working title was proposed at the former
meeting of the TC: "Audio Interfaces in the Far Future".

The TC had a good discussion of contents and possible panelists. For pratical reasons,
the availability of panelists depend on both geography and other conferences.

Ellen Haas offered to help find people. Some preliminary names and institutions:
Bett Mainatt, US.

Jenny Priess, UK.

Jérn: British computer Soc. has a big audio group.

The Ergonomics Association has a meeting in August in three years.

The could be a joint meeting with the AES / or part of it.

Also forward-thinking companies or labs. are potential panelists.

The US Naval Research Lab. is also a possible place to find panelists.

An extra meeting was held during the Munich Convention in order to finalize the contents
of the Workshop proposal. The title ended up being: "What shape will user interfaces for
audio take in the future?".

The chairman has submitted the Workshop proposal for New York. The proposal is
posted on the TC-HFAS web site:

Ellen Haas is contact person on this Workshop.

For the 128th Convention in Amsterdam the overall topic "Audio and Haptic" was
proposed.

Post-meeting note:

The attendance to the Workshop at this Convention was fine.

Discussion

Jérg Loviscach: How can we increase the number of members in the TC?

Ellen Haas: One way could be to advertize in the Human Factors Society about the AES.

Futhermore, at the Workshop at this Convention we could advertize the existence of the
TC-HFAS and mention its role.



